June 24 2025

Allison Swisher
Director of Utilities
City of Joliet

Dear Ms. Swisher,

Please accept this letter with regards to the City of Joliet’s 2025
Biosolids Spring Lease Agreement with Farmer Jackie Stuenkel. Jackie
has fulfilled the terms of this agreement (part VII — A and B) and is due
$300 per acre on 238 acres for a total sum of $71,400.00 Please contact
me if you have any questions or need additional information in regards
to this letter.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nick Hamann
President
New Era Spreading, Inc
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